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Clunk, clunk, clunk . . . the sounds of my rock tumbler hidden in the corner of my 
bedroom. As a teen, I fell asleep  to the rhythm of my precious rocks 
being transformed into gemstones. That was my passion. 

It still is.  For Halloween,  I make a line I call Re-Creations from vintage jewelry 
which endows the supernatural aura of "past lives" to the piece. I also create Earthlines made from various 
gemstones, especially clear quartz, a natural mineral that protects the health and safety of the wearer. 

I remember the tumbler in my closet wrapped in towels to help muffle the sound as it rotated the mixture of 
rocks, sand, and water. It was noisy, but the result was the rocks being transformed into shiny, smooth 
gemstones. I learned this technique from lapidary classes working with silver and using a technique called 
lost wax casting to make rings. I also cut cabochons from thin rock slabs to change into gemstones. 

Today we still believe in luck, wealth, and health. The right jewelry continues to have true metaphysical 
qualities. You can prove it to yourself by contacting me. I'll send you facts and photos! 

Paranormal Pendants, Bracelets & Earrings from $19   i   Jewelry Designs by Adrian   i   303.927.9134 

The Birth of The Bling 
by Adrian Hill

Who is Light In The Dark Paranormal? 

Light in the Dark Paranormal is an investigatory group specializing in allegedly haunted residences and other 
buildings (especially those for sale), and  ghost towns and old mining sites in the Rocky Mountains of  the 
West. LIDP consists of  Paul & Adrian Hill and Louise Bosche. 

Paul is the publisher/editor of  this newsletter, plus co-founder of  our investigative group. He has a BA in 
psychology and has been formally looking into paranormal phenomena since 2012. He has had the interest 
and aptitude in the subject since college, and is a clairsentient sensitive specializing in video. 

Louise is a natural-born psychic sensitive, and attracts phenomenon to her. She is presently an 
environmental consultant, having retired from her job with the City of  Pueblo. She specializes in audio 
recording. 

Adrian, a sensitive in her own right, is retired from the medical community, and specializes in paranormal 
still photography. She devotes the rest of  her time to the design, manufacture, and marketing of  her jewelry. 

LIDP has gone through several iterations, but is now a stable association that operates as a small business, 
not a weekend hobby. It no longer does investigations for "free," though that remains the prevailing ethic for 
most investigators. There are many groups to choose from! Although we are not among those folks, we are 
in fact ghost "magnets" due to our sensitivities and abilities. Paul’s background as a real estate broker for the 
last 25 years also allows him to consult with buyers and sellers of  both residential and commercial 
properties to help determine their spiritual suitability. W 

Is your home (or the one you want to buy) spiritually afflicted? 
PARANORMAL INSPECTIONS 

Paul Hill 303.927.9134 / youracceptedoffer@msn.com 
“I won’t tell you what you want to hear unless it’s true.”

—Or call to order your copy of Paul Hill’s 
Lane’s End: A Journey Into The Paranormal  

Paranormal/Mystery Thriller 
(257 pages, Light In The Dark Paranormal Press) 

$14.95 


